
Next Committee Meeting, 
Monday 17th February 
3.30pm 2025

FEBRUARY

17

Notification of 
questions for 
inclusion at the 
AGM

2025

MARCH

14

Members wishing to raise a point to the 
committee at the AGM in April are 
asked to put the question in writing 
to the Secretary, David Halliwell 
32, Redwood, Westhoughton 
BL5 2RU or email 
hallid47@talktalk.net 
by Friday March 14. 
Queries received after this date 
will not be on the Agenda at the AGM.

Artists booked 
for this year 
include Anthony 
Barrow doing oils,
Ted Warburton 
and Izzy Winter 
(media to be con-
firmed). Demonstration 
evening dates are on 
the 2nd Thursday of 
the month, from 7.30 
to 9.30pm. 
New members are 
encouraged to come 
along and see for 
themselves, there’s 
always something 
new to learn and 
makes a good 
social occasion 
to meet fellow 
members.

Your next challenge is to produce an artwork of this sunset scene, you may use 
any medium of your choice. The winner will be selected by Ted Warburton at 
his March 13 demonstration and entries have to be in by the 12th of March 

at the latest. 
There is a £10 cash prize for the winner. 

NEW RULES INTRODUCED FROM FEBRUARY. 
The usual rules apply but please don’t frame or mount your artworks, write 

your name on the back of your work. Secretary’s decision is final

Secretary’s Challenge
Debra Jones 
workshop

Eccles Exhibition
The exhibition was well received by all who attended but there were less artworks 
sold this year than last year. Lesley has collected all the artworks and they are 
ready to be picked up from St Jame’s. We ask once again for artists to collect as 
soon as they can as there are no storage facilities at the church.

News from New Bury Centre
Nothing has been decided so far as to what is happening at the centre. It 
looks like we will hold the demos at New Bury as well as Thursday night ses-
sions, but all this might change at short notice. The committee have started 
the search to see if we can find new suitable accomodation and members 
are welcome to contact a committee member if they can suggest anywhere 
that would be suitable for our purposes.

At the time of writing this article, Debra Jones’ on Saturday, February 
8th is fully subscribed but if any member is interested they can contact 
Cath on 01204 650048 to see if there are any cancellations. 
The cost of the workshop is £18 inclusive of all materials.

Demonstrations 
for 2025

Anthony Barrow

Ted Warburton

Izzy Winter

King Bill
   changeover

       The next changeover will be
        in mid February, actual date
         is to be confirmed. Cath will
       keep members updated on 
progress and will announce the 
date as soon as it is known.


